
Cornhill Drive 
                                      Aberdeen 
AB16 5BL 
 
Tel: 01224 483234 
Email: cornhillprimary@aberdeencity.gov.uk 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We find ourselves in very uncertain times and I am writing to you to try and give you as much reassurance that I can that Cornhill School will endeavour to continue providing as much support as possible to pupils and families despite the school being closed. 
 
We have Groupcalled a number of bits of information about how some form of the curriculum can be accessed, whether it be via Google Classroom, the school website – www.cornhill.aberdeen.sch.uk – or a paper-based form depending on the age/stage of your child, whilst the school remains closed. We will continue to use the digital channels to update this information. More broadly, there is a lot of advice about trying to keep your children in some sort of educational routine during this time which will hopefully help in the long run and aid their return to school. 
 
It is important that communication be continued during this time and to this end, I have Groupcalled your child’s class teacher’s email address in case you have any questions or queries – I know a number of classes have already provided this. Those classes using Google Classroom also have that medium to communicate. 
 
If there are wider queries or questions you can contact a member of the management team using the details below. 
 
Head Teacher – MarkEvans@aberdeencity.gov.uk  
P1-3 queries – Mrs Morgan – AMorgan@aberdeencity.gov.uk 
 Miss Buckley – SBuckley@aberdeencity.gov.uk  
P4-7 queries – Mrs Bennett – RBennett@aberdeencity.gov.uk  
Nursery queries – Miss Devlin – GDevlin@aberdeencity.gov.uk  
 
Please take care and we will hopefully be able to welcome you all back in the near future. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mark Evans 
Head Teacher 
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